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February 21, 2018
Dear Parents/Guardians

P7 to Harlaw Academy March 19, 2018
All children in P7 (irrespective of which secondary they are zoned for) are to attend a Social Subjects event at Harlaw Academy on the morning of Monday, March 19, 2018.  
N.B. The children should make their own way there, and meet Miss Walker and Mr Whimster outside the main doors of Harlaw Academy at 9.00 am.  The children will be bussed back to Kaimhill School and will return in time for lunch.
Please complete the slip below to acknowledge receipt of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Susie Webster

Head Teacher

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

P7 to Harlaw Academy March 19, 2018

I hereby acknowledge receipt of this letter and am happy for my child to attend the above events.  I realise that my child must meet Miss Walker and Mr Whimster at Harlaw Academy at 9.00 am on this day.  
Name of child (please print): ………………………………………………………

Signed: ………………………………………………………  Date: ………………………..

